
FINANCE COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 

December 10, 2012 
 

Meeting called to order at 6:30 P.M.   
 
All members were present. 
 
We met with the Select Board and the Planning Board with the Planning Board making a 
presentation for the need for professional help to do the planning function and what 
seemed to be the need for an individual or firm to act as economic developer.  It was 
concluded that the Planning Board would try to lay out in greater detail the functions that 
needed to be hired or contracted out and how it could be economically justified. 
 
In compliance with the bylaws, Chris Martin presented to the Select Board, School 
Committee and Finance Committee some general comments about what the forthcoming 
budget process.  With the governor having not yet submitted his budget, very little in the 
way of hard detail is available but the state revenues have lagged this year’s projections 
so next year will not be robust. 
 
Motion made, seconded and approved unanimously to adjourn at 8:00 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Robert Glesmann 
 
 
Clerk 
 


